Sent: Friday, May 19, 2006

To: MFR-Talk@mvofascialrelease.com

Subject: MFR-Talk MFR and Cancer
Hello All,
I usually do not post however I felt compelled to share—

I received a call from a dear friend who has been fighting breast
cancer for some time now. Has had a lumpectomy and radiztion to ihe
right breast and was scheduled for an open biopsy for a mass of the left
last week. I had talked her into coming for a few sessions to experience

what I had learned at the WHS before the biopsy.

She could not believe 1t but when they did the scans again before the
surgery, the lump was gone and the biopsy was canceled.

To John and all those who light the way for us to follow, especially
Anna, Val, Carol, and Cathy. Thank you!! Cheryl

Cheryl Cooper, RN/LMT




